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çL HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

HARRISBURG

I)ecember 31. 2014

David Sumner, Executive Director
Independent Regulatory Re view Commission
14th Floor, Harristown 2, 333 Market Street
Harrisburg, PA

Dear Mr. Sumner,

On behalf of the House Professional Lice nsure Committee we are writing to inform you the
Committee wishes to take no formal action on the following proposed regulation until final
regulation is promulgated and to submit the following comments:

Proposed Regulation 16A6515 of the State Board of Physical Therapy —

1. The committee notes that on pages 1-3 of Annex A state 16A-6516. This is clearly a
typographical error that needs corrected.

ulie Harhart, Majority Chair
Professional Licensure Committee

Sincerely.

Harry
Professional Licensure Committee

JH/mmgw
Cc: Wayne Crawford, Majority Committee Executive Director

Maureen Bere znak, Majority Committee Analyst
Marlene Tremmel, Minority Committee Executive Director


